
 
 

From: Brandon Rapp 
To: Diane Stoddard 
Cc: Robert Green 
Subject: North Project - Traffic Control Plan 
Date: Monday, February 10, 2014 3:11:40 PM 

 
 
 

Diane, the North Project will be started while the Marriott is still under construction, however, we 
will be working on Marriott interior work at that time.  Once North Project starts up, that North 
Project traffic control plan will be put into effect.  We will be able to run the remainder of the 
Marriott project using North Project traffic control plan.  I hope this makes sense. 

 
*Any links contained in this email are set to expire in 30 days. Please download documents right away* 

 
 

Brandon Rapp, Project Manager 
First Construction, LLC 
PO Box 1797, Lawrence, KS 66044 
P 785-841-7333 | F 785-856-1965 | C 785-727-9861 
rappb@firstmanagementinc.com 
www.firstmanagementinc.com 

 
 
 
 

 
This message, together with any accompanying attachments, contains information that may be confidential, non- 
public, privileged or otherwise protected from disclosure. It is intended to be conveyed only to the recipient(s) 
named within this message. If you are not an intended recipient of this message, please notify the sender 
immediately and then permanently delete it from your system. Use, dissemination, distribution, or reproduction 
of this message &/or its attachments without prior authorization is prohibited. 

 please consider the environment before printing this e-mail  
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